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Faculty and Staff of JMI pledge to eradicate corruption as part of Vigilance Week -2017 
  
As part of the ongoing observance of Vigilance Awareness Week 2017, faculty and staff of JMI 
today took a pledge today to follow probity and rule of law in all walks of life, not to take or 
offer any bribe and work together to eradicate corruption.  
 
The pledge was administered by the Registrar, Mr A.P. Siddiqui. Finance Officer, Mr Sanjay 
Kumar and other senior officials of JMI were among those who took the "integrity pledge''.  
 
They also pledged to perform all tasks in an honest and transparent manner, act in public interest, 
lead by example exhibiting integrity in personal behaviour and report any incident of corruption 
to the appropriate agencies. 
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